
WE’RE ASKING CUPE 503 MEMBERS TO HELP RE-STOCK 
THE SHELVES AT YOUR LOCAL FOOD BANK
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After Thanksgiving and in preparation for the Holidays 
Food Banks Struggle to keep up with demand.

 Shop Stewards in CUPE 503 workplaces will be collecting 
donations to bring to our General Membership Meeting 

on Tuesday, October 15th 2019.

Donations will also be accepted at the CUPE 503 Office located 
at 1505 Carling Ave up until Friday, November 1st 2019.

Diapers, Infant Formula and Menstrual Products are always 
in High Demand as well as Non-Perishable Food Items.


